
 

Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, April 25, 2022  
 
Meeting called to order at 4:33 pm by Chairman Richard Werner. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner, Mike Sibley, and Joe King 
Secretary, Chief-Examiner: Emily Finsen 
Others present: Audience Member Cassandra Clark 
Absent: N/A 
 
     Approval of the February 28, 2022 regular meeting minutes. Motion by Joe to approve, second by 
Mike; motion carried. 
 

No scheduled appearances. 
 
Finsen stated that Fredrick Mauigoa was hired April 11, 2022 and pending an academy date for the 

Spokane location.  
 

Chief Langford had spoken with Richard that as future trainings come along he would like the 
Commission to be present, allowing the commission to be more involved in the process and Police 
Department updates. 

 
The Commission commended Finsen on her hard work for the Civil Service thus far. 
 
Next Regular Civil Service meeting to be held Monday, May 23, 2022. 
 
As there being no further business, motion by Mike to adjourn the meeting at 4:39 pm, second by 

Joe; motion carried. 
 
 

Approval of Minutes:             ______________________________________ 
    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Emily Finsen 


